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Headteacher: Mrs Fiona Owen 

 

8th July 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This letter is to inform you about a meeting opportunity to discuss your 
child's end-of-year report. The meeting will be held on the week 
commencing 14th July. Please fill in the slip below if you would like an 
appointment.  

CHECK your emails for your child’s school report, please. If you have any 
difficulties accessing your child’s report, please contact the school office. 

This meeting provides a chance for you to review your child's academic 
progress and discuss their achievements and areas for development 
highlighted in their report. We encourage you to come prepared with any 
questions you may have regarding your child's learning journey.  

We believe that open communication between parents and teachers is 
crucial for supporting each child's success. We look forward to 
collaborating with you to ensure a positive and productive end to the 
academic year.  

Please return this slip below by 10th July. Children who do not return a slip 
will not be given an appointment. 

Sincerely, 

Mrs Owen 

 

Name of child:          

I would like an appointment with my child’s class teacher to discuss their 
report.  
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